
Hello Senators and Representatives,  
 
Thank you for forming this Committee and taking this pandemic seriously.  As a lifelong Oregonian, I am 
proud to see that Oregon is leading the way and setting the standard for keeping us safe.  I urge you to 
be proactive and stay ahead of this.  We need your help now.  Waiting will cost lives and further 
economic damage in our state. 
 
1. Please close all non-essential businesses immediately.  I drove by the mall parking lot yesterday, it 
was completely full.  Nevada has already set the precedent.  This needs to happen as soon as 
possible.  Vague directives are NOT enough.  Many people aren't able to work from home but their jobs 
are not essential. 
 
2.  Please place a 3 month freeze on ALL mortgage, rent, car payments, credit card payments, utilities, 
etc.  At least 70% of Americans do not have access to $1000 cash.  Oregonians will starve if these actions 
aren't taken immediately. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Brownlee 
Happy Valley OR  

 


